
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

POSTPONED: NDOT and Iowa DOT to Reschedule Public 
Meetings for Decatur Bridge Project 
 
June 25, 2024 (Lincoln, Neb.) —The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) and the Iowa 

 Department of Transportation (Iowa DOT) have postponed the public meetings regarding the proposed 

 Decatur Bridge project due to area flooding. New public meeting dates will be shared once details are 

 finalized. 

 

Information regarding the proposed project is available at ndot.info/32395. For those without internet 

 access, information may be obtained at NDOT Headquarters: 1500 Nebraska Parkway, Lincoln, Neb. 

 68502, or by contacting Kevin Domogalla, NDOT District 3 Engineer, at kevin.domogalla@nebraska.gov 

 or (402) 370-3470. 
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Contact: 
Kevin Domogalla, (402) 370-3470 
NDOT District 3 Engineer 
 
20240625-D3-32395 

District 3 Headquarters 
408 N 13th Street 
Norfolk, NE 68701-3714 
Phone (402) 370-3470 
Fax (402) 370-3473 
dot.nebraska.gov 
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